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July 10,1980

Thomas B. Cochran
Natural Resources Defense Council, Inc. ~

1725 1 Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F01A-80-331,

Dear Mr. Cochran:

This is in response to your letter dated June 2t,1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
following:

1. The Report on Potential Threat to Nuclear. Activities from
Insiders.

2. The DOE Study on Effectiveness of Security Clearances.

3. Any supporting documents used at the briefing of the above
stated reports on Thursday, June 19, 1980.

SECY-80-284, " Potential Threat to Nuclear Activities from Insiders",
view-graphs used during the briefing, and the transcript of the briefing,
are available for public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document
Room (PDR),1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC.

"The Role of Security Clearances and Personnel Reliability Programs in
Protecting Against Insider Threats," B-HARC-411-018, by Battelle, and
" Motivations and Possible Actions of Potential Criminal Adversaries of

-U.S. Nuclear Programs," R-2554-SL, by Rand, are Department of Energy
documents. The' document " Personnel Security Survey," SECOM-D-135, was
originated by the Central Intelligence Agency. These documents are
being referred to those agencies for disclosure determination and direct
response to you.

Sincerely,

J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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